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Principal                              
                Assistant Principal         Assistant Principal          Administrative Intern

August 17, 2015

Greetings!

As a student in NC State’s Northeast Leadership Academy, I am currently pursuing my degree in school administration.  Going into my final year in graduate school, I have been given the opportunity to complete my administrative internship with you at SouthWest Edgcombe High School.

Prior to this experience, I taught Health and Physical Education at Martin Millennium Academy, C.B. Martin Middle School, and Tarboro High School.  This will be my 16th year with Edgecombe County Public Schools and I consider this opportunity to be a blessing!  
My time as a teacher in Edgecombe County has nurtured the value that I place on education as the primary means for creating hope and providing opportunity.  As a first generation college graduate, I can attest that education improves quality of life! My goal for this year is to continue to grow personally and professionally while serving as a resource to all students and staff as we work towards fulfilling the 2015-2016 ECPS theme of “Rising to New Heights.”  
I understand that this academic year will provide me with enriching learning experiences, in which I will benefit greatly from our interactions.  Throughout this year, I will be visible to you in the following capacities:

· Attending subject PLC meetings
· Serving as PBIS committee member and attending meetings 

· Serving as SIT member and attending meetings

· Performing required teacher observations

· Supporting teachers in shaping school culture 

· Upholding disciplinary standards

· Fostering a positive learning environment

Thank you, in advance, for welcoming me to the SWE family.  I genuinely thank those of you who have been gracious enough to extend your introductions thus far and I look forward to working with each of you.  I am excited about the challenges that lie ahead during this internship and I am most grateful for my placement at SouthWest!

Sincerely,

Billy Strother

Administrative Intern
Home of the Cougars
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